
 

Kappa Alpha Psi Fraternity, Inc. 
The Chesapeake-Virginia Beach Achievement Foundation 

Attn: Beautillion Mail 
109G Gainsborough Square, Suite 182 

Chesapeake VA, 23320 
 

Dear Beautillion Supporters, 

Each year the Chesapeake-Virginia Beach (VA) Alumni Chapter of Kappa Alpha Psi Fraternity,             

Inc. invites high school male students to participate in a mentoring/scholarship program. The             

mission of the program is to coach, instruct and mentor graduating high school males in               

preparation for college, career and subsequent adult life. The program also offers scholarship             

awards to assist with college tuition and culminates with a banquet presentation.  

Over the past 16 years, the program has presented 137 well rounded, socially conscience,              

academically astute and culturally responsible young men to society. Because of their            

participation in the program, these young men are better prepared to reach their individual              

aspirations and effect a positive impact in the larger community.  

  
This correspondence comes to you because we are seeking partnerships and sponsorships with             

businesses and corporations that share in the vision of promoting academic achievement,            

educational assistance and community outreach. We would like to partner with you in             

extending our efforts in this mission through your corporate bequest. Any gift you might              

provide will give us the opportunity to invest in the future of these young men. Your donations                 

are tax deductible, as we are a ​501(c)3 organization (​The Chesapeake-Virginia Beach            

Achievement Foundation)​. One hundred percent of your gift will be directed towards this             

endeavor of aiding the participants in achieving to the highest potential.  

If you wish to discuss this proposal further, direct all inquiries to E.G. Primus at 

EPrimus@nca-hq.com​.  or Alvin Payne at ​AlvinPayne@Ymail.com​  Thank you again for 

considering us as your arm in providing a necessary service to the community.  

With Warm Regards, 

 

… ​insert ​signature……………………………. 

insert…name…​…………………………. 

 

 

E. G. Primus                                                                                              Alvin Payne 

Beautillion Militaire Chairmen                                                              Beautillion Militaire Vice-Chair 

757-535-9860                                                                                           757-434-9218 
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